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We need our state forester to set sustainable goals for harvesting our timber land.  

 

Proper forest management creates good jobs. Helps rural communities. Ensures we 

have quality timber to use for building and infrastructure.   

 

Sustainable timber harvesting is essential to ensure we replant and have young trees 

growing where some old forests once grew and turned into fire hazards.   

 

Timber harvesting, thinning, and proper management cleans our forest floors of 

under brush, dead dry limps etc and helps keep easy to burn fuel in check.  

 

Proper harvesting creates new forest roads, fire roads, landings and access to our 

timber properties and sets the stage for easier access for when fires do happen 

giving better access and ability for our first response teams, volunteer teams, etc to 

save our forests and people's houses and lives 

 

Please support this House Bill. It is very important  


